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January 1, 2019 




I am writing you with a humble request on behalf of the Lutheran Youth Fellowship at Holy Cross Lutheran Church. On March 2, 2019, we will host our annual Spaghetti Dinner to raise funds for our once-in-a-lifetime opportunity called the National Youth Gathering in Minneapolis, MN. This opportunity will join our group of youth and adults with more than 30,000 other Christian young people and adults for five days of worship, Bible study, experiential learning and service projects. 

In addition to the dinner, our event will have a Silent Auction. Would your business be willing to donate gift cards, gift certificates, or items used as prizes for Silent Auction?  

We would gladly provide a letter for tax purposes should you be willing to donate to our event. Thank you for considering this opportunity to help our group make a difference in the lives of others in the summer. God’s Blessings! 


Sincerely, 
[image: ]
[bookmark: _GoBack]Meghan Flanick
Director of Christian Education 
Holy Cross Lutheran Church 

With the help of God, Holy Cross Lutheran Church grows disciples and transforms hearts for Christ.
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